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Provider Network Notification 
Notice of Office Relocation 

June 2021
 

OVERVIEW:
  

Aetna Better Health of Louisiana is relocating our Baton Rouge office and consolidating it  with our
  
Kenner office. 
 

Please be advised that effective June 30, 2021, our office will be relocated to:
 

2400 Veterans Memorial Blvd., Suite 200
 

Kenner, LA 70062
  

As a result, we will be exiting the office at 10000 Perkins Rowe in Baton Rouge, LA.
 

Questions  and  Support:
  

For questions or concerns, please contact ABHLA at 1-855-242-0802 and follow the prompts.
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